
 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Kelli Stuhr <kmstuhr@gmail.com>  

Date: 7/24/17 3:40 PM (GMT-06:00)  

To: [Plan Commission members]; district1@cityofmadison.com  

Cc: Jeff Stuhr Work  

Subject: Tonight's Planning Commission Meeting  

Hello, 

 

At tonight's meeting you will be discussing the High Point-Raymond Neighborhood 

Development plan. I am asking that you consider removing the Jeffy Trail street 

extension from that plan. This proposed street extension is concerning for multiple 

reasons.  

 

First, it creates a "cut-through" from the very busy County M, which will soon be under 

construction. The High Point arterial should be completed instead to manage this traffic.  

 

Second, the existing, paved path is very popular and gets used frequently. We value the 

space as it is. It's a beautiful wooded area purchased from the Audubon Society where we 

see a variety of wildlife. 

 

Third, if the proposed extension goes through, it blocks access to the Ice Age Trail as 

well as a popular route to Flagstone Park. This creates a less safe route for the youth in 

our neighborhood who use the current trail for bike rides and trips to the park.  

 

Please remove the Jeffy Trail street extension from the High Point-Raymond Road Plan. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this, 

Kelli Stuhr 
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